
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
12th January 2018 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Earlier this week I informed the school’s governing body of my decision to retire at the end 
of the summer term, August 2018. 
 
August will see me complete ten years as head teacher at Mary Webb School. The time has 
flown by and I can honestly say that it has been an absolute joy and privilege to have 
worked with the young people, staff and governors that make up the Mary Webb 
community. 
 
I obviously wish the governors every success in their role of appointing a new head teacher. 
Martyn Cribb, chair of the school’s governing body, will keep the whole school community 
informed of progress with regard to this. However, until the summer it is business as usual! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr A J Smith 
Head Teacher 

Mary Webb School & Science College, Pontesbury, Shrewsbury, Shropshire SY5 0TG 

Head Teacher:  Mr A J Smith BSc (Econ) MSc TEL:  01743 792100 

 FAX:  01743 792110 
 Email:  admin@marywebbschool.com 
 Website:  www.marywebbschool.com  

 

Student Name: 
 
Form: 

mailto:admin@marywebbschool.com
http://www.marywebbschool.com/

